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DATE:  July 22, 2021 
 
TO:  Licensed Child Care Centers and Group Child Care Homes 
 
FROM:  Beth Bye, Commissioner 
 
RE:  Coronavirus Memo #44 
  Three Month Waiver of Tuberculin Test Requirement 
 
 
The TB requirement for those new employees who have had a COVID-19 vaccine within one 
month prior to employment may be waived for three months.  Verification of such COVID-19 
vaccine shall be maintained on site at the child care center or group child care home and such 
employee shall meet the TB requirement within three months of when employment began. 
This waiver will cease when the declared state of emergency ends. 
 
Thank you for your continued efforts to protect the health and safety of Connecticut’s children. 
 

 
 


